
Written Comments pertaining to WAC 480-120-264(5)(a)  Docket #UT-100148 
 
 
We would like to comment that we are not in favor of having to put the number of 
minutes on our prepaid phone cards.  The dollar amount is on the phone card, and the rate 
per minute is listed on our phone card vending machines.  As the rate can change, having 
it pre-printed on the card itself could mean having to discard our inventory with the old 
rate and purchase new ones.  This process could be costly and wasteful. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa D’Amato 
Paracom, Inc. 
Accountant 
March 22, 2010 


